
 

 

The Tywardreath School 

Newsletter 
for pupils, staff, parents and carers 

 
 

 
 

March 
20th  Parents Consultations 

21st  Parents Consultations 

29th EASTER HOLIDAY Starts 
 

April 

15th Return to school 

17th Triathlon 
 

May 

6th BANK HOLIDAY 

25th HALF TERM Holiday starts 
 

June 

3rd   INSET DAY—School Closed 

4th Return to School 

14th Father’s  Day Shop 
 

July 

25th SUMMER HOLIDAY Start 

 
 This 

Week 

Year to 

Date  

LG1 96.32% 93.53% 

LG2 97.37% 96.03% 

Crinnis 92.14% 92.93% 

Booley 91.07% 94.92% 

Polmear 81.38% 91.39% 

Polkerris 94.33% 93.76% 

Silvermines 96.77% 95.53% 

Gribbin 97.42% 96.16% 

Carnjewey 91.76% 93.24% 

Duporth 93.23% 96.32% 

Menabilly 93.87% 94.04% 

 

 

SPRING Term 

Cost : £15 per 

Child a fantastic 

cost of only 

£1.36 a lesson. 

Currently only 
52% of payments 
have been       
received. 

Payments should 

be made via 

parentpay . Please 

contact the office 

if you do not have 

an account. 

 

Thank you for 

your support. 

 

Reminder 

Payments are now due for this 

terms swimming. £15 per child. 

Monday 18th March 

Booking forms for sunbeams can be 

submitted for next half term. 

-100% 

-25% 

-50% 

-75% 

Swimming pool payments are now 
overdue, if you have not paid, 
please do this now. 

We will be accepting booking forms for next half term from next Monday 18th 

March.  Places will booked on a first come first served basis, so please get your 

booking form in early to avoid disappointment. 



 

 


